Bryn Athyn Borough School District

P.O. Box 121
Bryn Athyn, PA 19009

(215) 827-5978

Fax (215) 827-5978


<Date>

[Applicant Parent Name]

[Address]

[City, State/Province Zip/Postal Code]
Dear [Applicant Parent]:

Enclosed are the Bryn Athyn Borough School District (BABSD) Application Form and Registration Procedures that you have requested. Before you complete the application form it is important that you understand some essential information about the School District. 
Within the BABSD over 95% of all children attend private schools thus the BABSD provides to children who desire public education only education services that are mandated by law by the state of Pennsylvania. The State does not mandate many services including transportation, kindergarten, after school programs, non-academic programs, or sport programs, thus these and other non-mandated services are not provided by BABSD.
BABSD is an independent school district and is not affiliated with any surrounding district. BABSD enrolls, on a tuition paying basis, children who desire to attend public school in surrounding school district owned schools. The surrounding district or school where a child will be enrolled by BABSD will not be known until shortly before attendance will begin. The BABSD is not a means to attend the Lower Moreland School District (LMSD) schools. Due to BABSD’s attendance zones, children who reside west of Pennypack Creek will not be assigned to Lower Moreland Schools. Parents who desire to ensure that their children may attend LMSD schools must live within that school district.
If you have lived within the BABSD since last September, applications are accepted only for next school year and are due by May first. If you have recently relocated into the BABSD, you can apply during the school year but you should allow at least 4 weeks to process an application.
If you have any questions regarding the application process please telephone me at the BABSD.

Sincerely,

Miriam Synnestvedt

Bryn Athyn Borough School District Business Manager
March, 15, 2008

[Existing Student Parent Name]

[Address]

[City, State/Province Zip/Postal Code]
Dear [Existing Parent]:

Enclosed are the Bryn Athyn Borough School District (BABSD) Application Form and Registration Procedures for next school year. Before you complete the application form it is important that you understand some essential information about the BABSD. 

Within the BABSD over 95% of all children attend private schools thus the BABSD provides to children who desire public education only education services that are mandated by law by the state of Pennsylvania. The State does not mandate many services including transportation, kindergarten, after school programs, non-academic programs, or sport programs, thus these and other non-mandated services are not provided by BABSD.

BABSD is an independent school district and is not affiliated with any surrounding district. BABSD enrolls, on a tuition paying basis, children who desire to attend public school in surrounding school district owned schools. The surrounding district or school where a child will be enrolled by BABSD will not be known until shortly before attendance will begin. The BABSD is not a means to attend the Lower Moreland School District (LMSD) schools. Due to BABSD’s attendance zones, children who reside west of Pennypack Creek will not be assigned to Lower Moreland Schools. Parents who desire to ensure that their children may attend LMSD schools must live within that school district.

If you have any questions regarding the application process please telephone me at the BABSD.

Sincerely,

Miriam Synnestvedt

Bryn Athyn Borough School District Business Manager 
